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COUNTY OF ELBERT

COMMUNITY & DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
OFFICE

P.O.BOX 7

215 COMANCHE STREET

KIOWA, COLORADO 80117

303-621-3136 FAX:303-621-3165

REFERRAL REQUEST
[January 2, 2013]

Date: 25 September 2014 Comments due by 30 October 2014
Project Name: Ardrey Effluent Storage Transfer Facility
Project Number: SU 14-0019
Project Type: Use by Special Review

Dear Referral Agency:

Information on the proposal in Elbert County referenced above is enclosed for your review
and comments. Please respond by completing one of the following.

1. We have no objections to this proposal.

2. Please note the following concerns this organization still has.

3. é See attached letter for detailed comments.

Date: \0/'1‘1/ 2614

Agency Name: Qiyvisien o¥f \h@d&‘l\f\@(lw\ ,M.mwm O‘\V\a SO\Q{*\'V\
Your Name: (Please Print) A\N\u F%ch\(\?\cc\.ﬂ N

Signature: f!;};;?? Egﬂg;garg A3
We invite you to attend'the meeting / hearing if you wish to express your specific comments

/ concerns regarding this project. Hearing dates may be obtained by calling the Elbert
County Community Development Services Department at 303-621-3136. If you are unable
to submit written comments by the above date or need additional materials of information,
please contact this office as soon as possible.

Sincerely,
Curtis S. Carlson RECE [ VE D

Project Manager
SEP2g 2014
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COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

October 14, 2014

Curtis S. Carlson

County of Elbert

Community & Development Services Office
P.O. Box 7

215 Comanche Street

Kiowa, CO 80117

Re:  Elbert County Pit; Permit No. M-1985-129; DRMS Comments on Ardrey Effluent Storage
Transfer Facility Project Application to County of Elbert

Mr. Carlson,

On September 29, 2014, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received a Referral
Request from County of Elbert regarding the Ardrey Effluent Storage Transfer Facility Project Application that
was submitted to County of Elbert by Danny Paul Ardrey Estate Trust, landowner of the proposed project area.
The proposed project area is adjacent to an active sand and gravel mine (Elbert County Pit; Permit No. M-
1985-129) permitted by the Division for 38.69 acres. The Division has reviewed the information provided by
County of Elbert, and has the following comments:

The 4.6-acre area that appears to be the proposed area for this project was released from the permit area of
Elbert County Pit through an Acreage Reduction request approved by the Division on July 26, 2007. This
released area includes the access road off of Elbert Road and a small pad area just south of the road where a
small tank and a pile of asphalt waste are currently present.

The Operator of Elbert County Pit, Hudick Excavating, Inc., shall be responsible for reclaiming disturbed land
within the permit area.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, call
me at 303-866-3567, x 8129, or email me at amy.eschberger@state.co.us.

Sincerely,
Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc: Bill Hudick, Hudick Excavating, Inc.
160 County Road 118
Franktown, CO 80116

Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS
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